
 

 

Our Ref  JP/KJO/RMO 
 
26th February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Little Shop of Horrors Dormston Theatre 
 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child is part of the cast for Wednesfield 
Academy musical production of Little Shop of Horrors.  This will take place at 
Dormston Arts Centre, Sedgley, Dudley DY3 1SL with a dress and technical 
rehearsal on Wednesday 13th March 4pm – 8pm and performances on  
Monday 18th March 2024 and Wednesday 20th March 2024 4pm – 9:30pm. 
 
We are asking if the pupils can make their own way to the theatre on  
Wednesday 13th March for 4pm due to the half moderation day and pupils will be 
dismissed by 12:40pm.  Pupils are also required to make their own way to the theatre 
on Monday 18th March and Wednesday 20th March for 4pm and be picked up for 
approximately 9:30pm.  If this is an issue, please complete the section on the 
Permission Slip at the bottom of the form, so we can support. 
 
Your child will be accompanied by school staff during the visit and will be required to 
bring their own costume, which will be discussed closer to the time.  Pupils will not be 
expected to purchase anything. 
 
Due to the performances happening in the evening pupils must bring plenty of food 
and drink with them, and a small amount of money to purchase items during a break 
time before the show commences. 
 
Tickets are available via WeDuc (https://app.weduc.co.uk) at £8 each and £6 for a 
concession (under 12 or 65+).  The performance will begin at 7pm and doors open at 
6:30pm, with a bar open for snacks and drinks.  We are also running a competition 
amongst the pupils for who sells the most tickets.  We look forward to seeing you and 
hope you enjoy the production. 
 
  

https://app.weduc.co.uk/


 

 

In order for your child to take part in this visit, please complete the permission slip 
below and ask them to return it to reception by Wednesday 6th March 2024. 
 
If you have any queries, please call Mrs Jones (Director of Learning Performing Arts) 
on 01902 558222 or email via postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Permission Slip 
 

Performance of Little Shop of Horrors Performance 
Dormston Arts Centre, Sedgley, Dudley DY3 1SL 

Wednesday 13th March, Monday 18th March and Wednesday 20th March. 
 
 
I give permission for my child, ………………..………………………………….  to attend and 
participate in the performance of Little Shop of Horrors at Dormston Arts Centre, Sedgley, 
Dudley DY3 1SL on Wednesday 13th March, Monday 18th March and Wednesday 20th March.  
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer):  ……………………………….……………….  Date:  …………………… 
 

❑ I enclose a copy of the completed Consent and Emergency Contact Form 
 
My child will be attending and collected from Dormston Arts Centre, Sedgley, DY3 1SL for 
the following times: 

 
❑ Wednesday 13th March 4pm – 8pm  
❑ Monday 19th March 4pm – 9:30  
❑ Wednesday 20th March 4pm – 9:30pm 

 
Please note what times/dates my child cannot attend / be collected below: 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Please return this Permission Slip to reception for the attention of Miss K Jones 
(Director of Performing Arts). 

mailto:postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk

